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Allison Sharp 
Principal Planning Officer 
Energy Resource Industry Assessment – Department of Planning and Environment 
 
Via: Major Project Portal 
 
 
Dear Alison 
 
Re. Albion Park Quarry – Stage 7 
 
I refer to your request of 18 May 2022 for advice regarding the Albion Park Quarry project. 
The Resources Regulator has reviewed the request and make no further comment. 
 
Contact 
Should you require any further information or clarification, please contact the Office of the 
Executive Director (ED.ResourcesRegulator@planning.nsw.gov.au) 
 
   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Peter Day 
Executive Director 
Resources Regulator  
 
20 June 2022 
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